
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
 

CANE CREEK WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   April 2, 2012 
 
SUBJECT:    Engineering Agreement  

Fletcher Warehouse Interceptor Project 
 
PRESENTER:    Marcus A. Jones, P.E. 
 
ATTACHMENTS:     Yes  

1. Proposed Agreement with McGill & Associates 
 
      

SUMMARY OF REQUEST:     
 
With the selection of McGill & Associates as the most qualified responding Engineer for the Fletcher 
Warehouse Interceptor Project during the March 21, 2012 Board meeting, Engineering staff has negotiated 
the proposed agreement with McGill & Associates for $159,910.  The scope of services is to perform the 
engineering for the subject project. 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:   Authorize the County Engineer to execute the proposed agreement for 
the Fletcher Warehouse Interceptor Project with McGill & Associates for $159,910. 
  
 Suggested Motion:      
 
I move that the Board authorize the County Engineer to execute the proposed agreement for the Fletcher 
Warehouse Interceptor Project with McGill & Associates for $159,910. 
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